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Mr. Donalg G. Stevens
Stevens 0i] Company

Box 2203

Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Dear Mr, Stevens:
This is with reference to your letter of January 1s,
1980, requesting Permission to Produce your O'Brien F
Well No, 2-N, Section 25, Township g South, Range 23
East, at a rate in excesgg of 125 Percent of the daily
allowable,

You are hereby authorized to Produce the above well at
4 rate not to eXceed 400 barrels of 0il per day.

It is my understanding that the well produces water and
will load up and die if not produced at the high volume
authorized,

When the wel]l is placed On pump you will be expected to
Produce the well at or nhear top pool allowable,

Yours very truly,

JOE D, RAMEY
Director
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